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Senate Bill 39 
 
 
SB39 proposes to revise the language in ORS 672.060, which is the section of OSBEELS’s 
statutes containing exemptions from licensure.  SB39 does not change the activities that are 
exempt from licensure. 
 
First, the current preamble of ORS 672.060 exempts persons from all of the laws under 
OSBEELS authority (ORS 672.002 to 672.325) and has many unintended consequences. 
SB39 clarifies that the exemptions simply describe when licensure is not required 
to perform certain activities.  
 
Second, SB39 re-phrases language so that all provisions of this section are written similarly, 
and groups similar activities together.  
 
Last, SB39 revises terms used to describe already exempt entities, for clarity.  

 
 

Support and Opposition: N/A 
 
 

Fiscal Impact: There should be no fiscal impact to this proposed legislation. 
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